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Lucy Thatcher

From: fleming david 
Sent: 09 December 2023 16:37
To: StagBreweryRedevelopment
Cc:
Subject: Former Stag Brewery Reference No 22/0900/OUT

Please note the letter from Richmond Council to Owner/Occupiers dated 20.11.23, quotes the wrong postcode (SW15 7ET instead of SW14 7ET).

Are any changes to bus stop positions inside or outside the development being considered?

Are discussions continuing or proposed with other interested parties to increase bus services (in particular a more frequent 533 service)?

Regards

David Fleming

You don't often get email from davidfleming10@blueyonder.co.uk. Learn why this is important


